
 

King’s Hill Primary – Behaviour Principles Statement 

 

It is a primary aim of King’s Hill Primary that every member of the school feels valued and 

respected and that each person is treated fairly and equal. We are a caring school whose 

values are built on mutual trust and respect for all. 

Our behaviour policy is therefore designed to support the way in which all members of the 

school can live and work together in a supportive way. Our system is firm, fair and consistent 

with high expectations of behaviour and conduct. We believe that every member of the 

school has the right to learn and teach. Staff will actively challenge poor behaviour and 

attendance, discrimination and bullying at every opportunity. 

The school expects every member of the school to behave in a considerate way towards 

others. We treat all children, parents and staff fairly and apply this behaviour policy in a 

consistent way. We strive for our children to be courteous, well-mannered and to be 

equipped with the tools to achieve their full potential. 

We believe in developing an ethos of kindness and co-operation within our school. Our aim is 

to help children to grow in a safe and secure environment and to become positive, 

responsible and increasingly independent members of our school. 

 

Review 

This statement will be reviewed annually, or more regularly in the light of any significant new 

developments or in response to changes in guidance. 

 

 

 

 

Review: July 2024 

Next Review: July 2025 


